
  

 

 

 
WEST SUSSEX COUNTY COUNCIL 

TEMPORARY TRAFFIC REGULATION 

 
 NEW PLACE ROAD, PULBOROUGH 

 
NOTICE IS hereby given that in pursuance of the provisions of Section 14(2) of the 

Road Traffic Regulation Act, 1984, as amended, the parking on New Place Road, 
Pulborough from junction with A29 London Road to Nutcroft is temporarily 
restricted from 27/01/2023 

 
The restriction will be in place 24hrs 

 
This parking restriction is necessary to allow this road to be used as an unofficial 
diversion route for the closure of the A29 at Church Hill 

 
The effect of this restriction is that no person shall cause or permit any vehicle to stop 

or wait. 
 

This notice will be effective for a maximum of 21 days from the date given above. 
 
Any queries about the effect of the parking restriction on traffic using the highway please 

contact West Sussex County Council on 01243 642105. 
 

Any queries about the works please contact Balfour Beatty on 01243 642105 
 
 

Dated 27 January 2023 
 

Matt Davey 
Assistant Director of Highways, Transport and Planning 


